
Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction; 
 
It is my understanding that HB2020 will help both Oregon's economy as well as improve our environment.This type of 
environmental action is already showing good results in other states so it is my belief that we need to implement it here 
in Oregon and improve our job picture.Oregon needs to get on board and be a leader again in environmental issues. 
 
Thank you for doing the right thing for Oregon on HB2020! 
 
Sincerely, William Brault, Portland 
 


